

GARY R. HERBERT

Governor

SPENCER J. COX
Lieutenant Governor

Julie Fisher
Executive Director
Department of
Heritage & Arts



Brad Westwood

Director

July 30, 2015

Wayne G. Pullan Area Manager Bureau of Reclamation Provo Area Office 302 East 1860 South Provo, Utah 84606-7317

RE: Proposed Hyrum Reservoir Spillway Replacement (PRO-EA-14-003) U-15-Hy-0454pw

For future correspondence, please reference Case No. 15-1007

Dear Mr. Pullan:

The Utah State Historic Preservation Office received your request for our comment on the above-referenced undertaking on July 28, 2015.

We concur with your determinations of eligibility and effect for this undertaking.

This letter serves as our comment on the determinations you have made, within the consultation process specified in §36CFR800.4. If you have questions, please contact me at 801-245-7263.

Sincerely,

Chris Merritt, Ph.D.

Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer

Archaeology

cmerritt@utah.gov

